# Taraval Station Newsletter - March 23, 2018

B?i Taraval Station Tháng 3 23, 2018 | 3:24 CH Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

#### View PDF

In comparison to March, the April trend for residential burglaries are down, and auto burglaries are still trending down from last year. Violent crimes are trending down from the beginning of this year. As a reminder, please be aware of your surroundings when you are leaving and returning to your residence. In addition, remember to secure valuable or hard to replace items in your residence.

On Saturday, April 21, 2018 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, Taraval Station will be hosting the first weekend "Coffee with a Cop" at Henry's House of Coffee at 1618 Noriega. District Supervisor Katy Tang will also be in attendance. Please join us for coffee and conversation and get to know your district supervisor and the officers assigned to Taraval Station.

#### Click here for the full newsletter

Tags Captain's Message Announcements PDF Newsletters

This news content is displayed in its original format and preserved for historical reference. If you need assistance accessing this content in an accessible format, please contact us.

### **Featured News**

### SFPD Pride Patch Project Returns to Support High School Students 25-072

Tháng 6 03, 2025 | 1:45 CH Events Featured Announcements News Release

## SFPD Arrests Prolific Shoplifter Under New Theft Law 25-071

Tháng 6 03, 2025 | 11:30 SA Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

### SFPD Arrests Hit & Run Collision Suspect 25-070

Tháng 6 02, 2025 | 10:30 SA Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

#### San Francisco Police Department Holds Annual Crisis Intervention Team Awards 25-068

Tháng 5 28, 2025 | 1:30 CH Featured Announcements News Release